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I am writing to ask that you improve the department's draft criteria, and recommend that the
department eliminate the multi-factor requirement that an overburdened community have both an
elevated level of criteria air pollutants and exposure to a second category of pollutants. I also ask
that you expand the the currently proposed method of defining overburdened communities. There
are many more suggestions which have been presented to you by the Front and Centered
organization. I wholeheartedly support their recommendations as you develop how to identify,
include, and improve marginalized community air quality.


